Greenville Town Board

P. O. 8OX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-5649

Robert Gibson, President of Board

Jack Sprigler, Clerk-Treasurer

Greenville School Basement April 17, 1978

A special meeting of the Greenville Town Board was held for the purpose of obtaining a HUD Grant for financing improvements to the existing school gym, and/or other areas of improvements for the Town of Greenville.

Members of the board present were Robert Gibson, Pearl Tush and William Voyles. Residents and other interested persons from the Greenville area were also present,

Mr. John Barnett of the River Hills Regional Planning Agency presented to those present information concerning the possibility of obtaining a HUD grant for area town improvements. He indicated that the River Hills Regional Planning Agency was interested in helping communities to obtain necessary financing for such projects as sidewalks, improving run-down property and other projects.

It was noted that another meeting was planned for April 24, 1978 at which time more information would be presented to the members and the public concerning procedures to follow and also HUD requirements for area funding.

The meeting was adjourned by Board President Robert Gibson.

Robert Gibson

President



